
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, January 23, 2022 

Important Dates: 
 
 
 
MAP Testing 
01/24 - - 01/28 
 
 
Catholic Schools 
Week 
01/31 - - 2/5 
 
 
MAP Testing 
Makeups 
02/07 - - 02/11 
 
 
 
February Vacation 
2/21 - - 2/25 
 
 
 
 
  

A Letter from the Guild:  

 

In order to continue with our mission to support the 
school, the Guild is pleased to announce that we will be 
once again holding our March Madness Raffle and 
Annual Walk-a-Thon fundraisers this school year. It's 
through the generosity of sponsors and donors that our 
events succeed. We ask that you partner with us and 
consider donating items for our March Madness Raffle. 
See Raffle Registration Form below. 
 
 
 
The Guild is looking for a Co-President & Treasurer 
for the upcoming school year, as well as Room Parents. 
Please email the Guild at guild@staugustineandover.org if 
you have interest or have any questions. A Nomination 
Form will be going out in March. See flyer below for more 
details. 
 
 
 
 
 
Please follow the guild on Facebook for all upcoming News & 
Events at: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/ 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, may I always put you first and find joy in doing your will. 

May your love and charity grow in me, especially in the face of 

opposition and adversity. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 

Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 
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